

May 11, 2009

Mr. James Winsor 321 Tollgate Road Langhorne, PA 19047

Dear Mr. Winsor:

Congratulations! You have earned inclusion on the College of Health Sciences "Dean's List" for the 2009 spring semester. This performance places you among a select group of undergraduate students who have earned a grade point average of 3.67 or higher. While we are pleased with the success of all of our students, your achievement is of special value to us. Academic excellence is a fundamental goal of the College and University which you are helping us achieve.

Your performance marks you as an academic leader on campus, someone other students may look upon as a role model. Our faculty are also pleased to have successful students in class.

On behalf of the faculty and staff in the College of Health Sciences, congratulations and best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Donald E. Barr, Ph.D.

Dean

West Chester University of Pennsylvania is a member of the State System of Higher Education